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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 

Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 

WV10 8BN 
 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

 
Friday 8th March 2024. 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
I am writing to you to share some staffing changes that will be happening in RFM 
beginning next week.  
 
Mrs Morris is going on maternity leave and the children in her class will be taught by 
Miss Darling and Miss Town.  
 
We wish Mrs Morris well and know she will soon be back with you.  
 
Please continue to contact reception by using the email address: 
 

Reception reception@fallingspark.org.uk 

 
Kind regards, 
 

S Pedley  

 
Sarah Pedley 
Headteacher  
Fallings Park Primary School 
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